
From: Steve Zahner [mailto:zahnersteve@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 8:57 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect the Buffalo River ! 

 

I am against swine operations in the Buffalo River watershed. 

  

A hog waste pond would create horrible damage to fish, turtles and other animals who live there.  Heavy 

rains would cause runoff that we cannot stop.   

  

The Buffalo River provides tourist dollars that could not be replaced.  Many people depend on it here in 

Ark. 

  

The Natural State needs to stay Natural.  Do not mess up this treasured River.   Don't POOP on it with 

hogs. 

  

Thank you 

  

Steve and Sally Zahner 

Arkansas residents 

444 Thompson Cove Lane, Shirley Ar 72153 

 


